



July 28, 2023


Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
Provincial Land Use Plans Branch

ERO: 019-6813

Dear Ministry Staff,

The London Development Institute (LDI) is a member-based organization representing most land developers in the London area. LDI has been the leading voice on development issues in our city for more than 40 years. Our goal, working with our partners in local government and the community, is to build a better London.

LDI wants to thank the Provincial Government for their commitment in supporting housing supply in Ontario. Your efforts will provide housing availability and affordability for all.

LDI is supportive of the proposed changes to the Provincial Planning Statement that remove barriers to the creation of 1.5 million new homes in Ontario over the next ten years.

We agree with the proposed changes that will require municipalities to have a longer minimum planning horizon period for housing growth as well as make it more flexible for municipalities to adjust their growth boundaries to meet market demand of new homes. 

We hope the new PPS can be implemented as soon as possible to help our London deliver on the “47,000 new homes in ten years” commitment they made to the Province of Ontario.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.


Sincerely,




Mike Wallace
Executive Director


